
:     CCEN Seminar: Voluntary Sector 
Engagement in Children &  
Young People’s Services 
Tuesday 16 February 2010 

  12.00 – 14.00 (lunch provided) 

                        VAC 293 – 299 Kentish Town Road NW5 2TJ 
 
 

Following on from our seminar on the Local Strategic Partnership and how it 
links in with the other strategic partnerships in the borough the CCEN is 
holding a seminar to look at how groups working with children, young people 
and families can engage with the statutory sector. We will also look at the 
new Children’s Trust Board (successor to the Children & Young People’s 
Partnership) and how that fits in.  
 
We will be focusing more on: 

• The Children & Families Network and how it works in partnership with the 
statutory sector in delivering the Children & Young People’s Plan 

• Voluntary Sector involvement in delivering the outcomes for ‘Every Child 
Matters’ 

 
There will also be an opportunity to discuss how the recession is affecting 
the ability of voluntary and community groups to carry out their work around 
children and young people’s services. 

 
To book a place complete the form below and email / fax / post to 
CamdenCEN 
 
Name/s______________________________________________________ 
 
Organisation__________________________________________________ 
 
Address______________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________Post code_________________________ 
 
Tel:_____________________Email:_______________________________ 
 
 
Camden CEN,               c/o VAC, 293 – 299 Kentish Town Road, NW5 2TJ 
Linda Skipper CEN Coordinator                                     Tel: 020 7284 6565 
Donna Turnbull CEN Policy & Strategy Office              Tel: 020 7284 6567 
Fax: 020 7284 6551                            Typetalk 018001 020 7284 6565/6567 
Email: camdencen@vac.org.uk            Website: www.camdencen.org.uk 


